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Common entrance examination in central universities will give equal opportunity to students 

On the initiative of UGC, universities should prepare for common admissions soon. 
 

Akhil Bharatiya Vidyarthi Parishad welcomes the letter written by the University Grants Commission 
(UGC) to all the central universities for conducting common entrance examination. 
 

ABVP was already demanding an entrance exam to provide equal opportunity to all the students in 
the admission process of the central universities. Last year also, ABVP had demanded a common 
entrance examination in central universities, but in some universities, it could not happen due to 
situation amid covid pandemic. 
 

In the last few years, many students were denied admissions due to high cut offs in the enrollment 
process of Central Universities. By having an entrance exam, all the students of the country will get 
an equal opportunity. With this step, students coming from remote rural environment will also be able 
to complete their studies in reputed universities of the country on the basis of their talent. 
 

ABVP's National General Secretary Nidhi Tripathi said “a centralized admission process is also 
discussed in the National Education Policy, which has been approved now. The entrance exam was 
to be held last year itself but it could not be done due to Covid pandemic. This step will make a 
significant contribution in the implementation of the National Education Policy, which is 
commendable.” 

 

(This Press Release has been issued by Central Office Secretary Sumit Pandey.) 
 

 


